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June 19, 2003                         EOD-125 

 
Notice to the Trade 

 
To: All Suppliers of Vegetable Oil for Use in Export Programs 
 
Export Announcement VO8 for the purchase of Vegetable Oil is being replaced 
by VO9.  The attached announcement is effective for all purchases made after 
July1, 2001. 
 
All approved bidders for this announcement are urged to carefully review this 
announcement and return a completed Appendix 1 to this office as quickly as 
possible. Important sections to review are as follows: 
 
1. NAICS Code and Small Business Standards 6(A) and 6(C). 
2. Invoices and Payment 13(B). 
3. Appendix 2 - 4-Liter Cylindrical-Style Cans 3.1(C). 
4. Appendix 2 - Special Markings for Monetization Programs 4.7. 
5. Appendix 2 - Exhibits J-N. 
6. Appendix 3 - Commercial Item Description, A-A-20091 dated May 7, 2000. 
 
Questions concerning this Notice should be directed to Nelson Randall, Export 
Operations Division, at 816-926-6658 or by e-mail at nmrandall@kcc.usda.gov. 
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